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HB0455 - Insurance Coverage for State Entities
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 03/04/2019 12:56:31 by David Hansen

HB 455 allows governmental procurement units to use PEHP services for medical care in

addition to pharmacy for individuals who are not employed by the procurement unit, for

example, inmates.   As such, this would not impact costs to the State Health Insurance Risk

Pool, but could generate costs savings for procurement units and operating revenue for PEHP.

  


